These are the minutes from the April 6, 2020 conference call meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were Mrs. Gabrielle Mahoney – Chair, Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Delshaune Flipp – Board Member, Mrs. Kimberly Dixon – Health Agent, Mr. William Barrett – Asst. Health Agent, Mrs. Nancy Funder, Public Health Nurse

Having a quorum, Mrs. Mahoney motioned to open the meeting at 6:00 p.m., Mr. Dougherty seconded, all in favor.

Covid 19: Mrs. Funder informed the board that the Town of Hanover has not been affected by community spread out. 5 additional cases have recovered.

Chick-Fil-A Drive-Thru: The Board of Health office received many complaints and concerns about the method of Chick-Fil-A employees greeting customers in the drive-thru with tablets to expedite the order. While the Board respects the commitment to customer service, due to the pandemic Ms. Flipp made a motion to disallow all ordering and payment via an employee with a tablet and customer in the drive-thru line, effective immediately and to last through the end of Governor Baker's order.

Ms. Flipp moved to adjourn, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 7:16 p.m.

